
Labor’s Community Service Agency & United Way of the Columbia-Willamette

Partnership for Impact:

For over 45  years, Labor’s Community 
Service Agency (LCSA) and United Way of the 
Columbia-Willamette (UWCW) have been 
working together to make our region a better 
place for kids and families. 
 
2020 has been an especially challenging year 
for many families who have been impacted by 
the COVID-19 pandemic and wildfires. 

Over the last five years, LCSA and UWCW
 together have: 

•	 Donated toys to 2,000 children at LCSA’s holiday 
giving party for Union and community families 

•	 Provided holiday meal assistance to 1,000  
families who were struggling with unemployment 

•	 Trained a dozen Unions on how to more  
effectively serve their membership during a time 
of crisis through active listening skills and 211 
community resources 

•	 Educated over 2,000 youth on union living wage 
jobs as potential career paths 

•	 Served over 700 families with $125,000 in  
COVID relief assistance

Throughout the last four decades, your local United Way has stood beside Labor and 
helped over 15,000 Union families meet their basic needs during a time of crisis, 
including assisting with rent, utilities, food, and guidance through displacements from 
disasters.

LCSA members  providing resources 
for COVID-19 relief

LCSA “Presents from Partners” event Thank you for your being committed to support Union families.
 To learn more visit: 

LCSA: lcsaportland.org or UWCW: unitedway-pdx.org

(LCSA members  at UWCW service event)


